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From: _ Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 April 2022 12:24
To: '‘Milly Southworth'
Subject: FW: Crowdfunding Box for Defib TAFC
Attachments: defib.jpeg

From: Jenny Hughes <jenny66hughes@gmail.com>

Sent: 22 April 2022 11:43

To: Rachel Evans <rachel.evans@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>; Torpoint Town Council
<adminassistant@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>; Clir John Tivnan <cllr.john.tivnan@cornwall.gov.uk>;
kim.brownhill@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Fwd: Crowdfunding Box for Defib TAFC

Hi All

Please see below from the TAFC. i am happy for us to donate from the defib fund.
Could the TTC also help with this so we don't waste funding on VAT.

Do we need to wait until a full council meeting to request this?

Regards

Jen

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Michael Roberts <treasurer@torpointafc.co.uk>
Date: Fri, 22 Apr 2022, 09:29

Subject: Re: Crowdfunding Box for Defib TAFC

To: Jenny Hughes <jenny66hughes@gmail.com>

Cc: Chairman TAFC <chairman@torpointafc.co.uk>

Good morning Jenny,

Attached is our invoice from Duchy Defibrillators with an ongoing yearly monitoring fee of £190. At this time we
have raised £80 towards this crowdfunding.

Thanks again for any consideration.

On 21 Apr 2022, at 19:40, Jenny Hughes <jenny66hughes@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Michael



With the support of the Town Council, Town Partnership, Torpoint Coop, the Lions and Cornwall
Councillors the Torpoint Defib Team (local volunteers) has been fundraising for a few years now to
purchase additional 24hr AEDs for the town. '

We have already had a unit fitted at Costcutter and are purchasing a mobile unit for using at town
events but have been aware the area around the TAFC and Trevorder Road did not have adequete
cover.

After trying to negotiate, unsuccessfully, for 2 years with the Royal Navy to situate a device on their
building in Trevorder Close we were delighted to see the TAFC had managed to secure a 24hr
device.

We can see that Fleet have helped with funding for the unit but thought we could help with some
funding towards the installation fee.

Could you let us have some details of the costing and | am sure we can assist.
Regards

Jenny Hughes

On Thu, 21 Apr 2022, 15:37 Michael Roberts, <treasurer@torpointafc.co.uk> wrote:

HiJenny,

I'm the treasurer at Torpoint AFC. John has been in touch and mentioned the possibility of some
funding for our recently installed defibrillator. As | think you may have seen we have attempted a
crowdfund for this but some way short atm.

If you are able to help in anyway then it would be greatly appreciated and we would promote this
on social media if suitable (it may encourage some further donations).

Happy to provide any costings if required or any other info.

Kind Regards
Michael Roberts
Treasurer
Torpoint AFC
07896135135

On 20 Apr 2022, at 21:27, John Tivnan <johntivnan15@outlook.com> wrote:

Good evening,
May | ask that you liaise with each other reference the above.
Kind Regards,

John

Sent from Mail for Windows



Duchy Defibrillators Ltd
Tremerrans, Gweal-An-Top

Redruth

Cornwall Duchy_

TR15 2DS Defibrillators
08007723638

hello@duchydefibs.co.uk

www.duchydefibs.co.uk

VAT Registration No.: 324914800

INVOICE
INVOICE NO. JN756

INVOICE TO

Torpoint AFC DATE 01/04/2022
The Mill DUE DATE 01/05/2022
Mill Lane TERMS Net 30
Torpoint

Cornwall

PL11 2RE

VAT AMOUNT

DATE | DESCRIPTION -
01/04/2022 Annual monitoring ~ Annual monitoring fee 20.0% 190.00
fee S
01/04/2022 Set up fee One off set up fee 20.0% 125.00
S
01/04/2022 Service Internet access point 20.0% 75.00
S
Bank - LLOYDS SUBTOTAL : 390,00
Sort - 309897 VAT TOTAL 78.00
Account - 74369260 TOTAL 468.00
BALANCE DUE £468 00
VAT SUMMARY
NET
390.00

VAT @ 20%

Bank - LLOYDS
Sort - 309897
Account - 74369260




